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Submission: We are aged pensioners and feel this rise in our annual rates will greatly impact our lives to the detriment. The
council should be aware that a large proportion of their residents are pensioners. It is already difficult to survive on the aged
pension so can you imagine what impact this will have on many. Or has the local government become the same as the federal
government and detached itself from the needs of their ageing population.





